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9th October 2020 

  
Dear all, 
  
We had a great time with Ranger Stu today. We'll be adding some wonderful photos to our 
website for you to 

see at www.spa-education.org 

  
Thanks to all of you who enjoyed the welcome mornings with Rian and Tennille this week - it's 
been great to 

hear your feedback on how things are going for your children.  
  
A quick reminder about next week's meetings: 
  
3L – Monday 12th October 9.15am (for those who couldn't make it last time) 
Brenchley – Tuesday 13th October 9.45am 

Burgess - Thursday 15th October 9.45am 

  
We will be celebrating everything we have achieved in our first half term at the end of the 
school day on Friday October 23rd.  
  
There will be music and refreshments from 2.45 - 3.15.  We look forward to seeing you there.  
  
Have a happy and healthy weekend. 
  
Best wishes 
 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.spa-education.org/

